
 

Dear Faculty Members, 

Subject: Request for proposals for writing textbooks in Marathi in accordance with 

the NEP 2020 for under graduate level students. 

The University Grants Commission and the Indian Language Committee has directed to each 

member university for participating in the project of writing textbooks in Marathi in 

accordance with the National Education Policy 2020 for Degree Level Syllabus. For this 

purpose, the advertisement should be given by the Member University on its website for 

receiving the proposals in a specific format by 20 September 2024. Each university should 

send proposals of 6 textbooks from all the faculties. All proposals should be referred to the 

Nodal University Scrutiny Committee.  

Book writing proposals should be filled by the author in the attached appropriate format. 

Also, one research article published in an approved journal and one chapter in book should 

be attached in pdf format from the concerned department, so that the writing 

comprehension can be judged at the time of proposal approval. 

Proposals of final 6 textbooks should be sent in attached format. Detailed soft copy pdf 

proposals received from the authors of the 6 textbook proposals and the names of the 

authors in a separate file with the names of the books and the faculty is required to be 

submitted.  

You are hereby requested to send your proposals for writing text books in Marathi for the 

UGC. 

With regards, 

Prof. Darshana Oza, 

Head, Department of Gujrati, 

SNDT Women’s University, 

Mumbai 

 


